
 
AIACE/CENTRAL/2022 / 023       Dated   17 – 3 – 2022    

To 

The Chairman 

Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156  

 
Sub: Request for early release of PRP for 2019-20 to retirees and transferred executives 
  
Dear Sir, 

It is a pleasure that PRP for FY 2019-20 has been paid to almost all working executives by CIL and its 
subsidiaries. 

However, those working executives who were subjected to transfers in the said year are yet to be paid along 
with those executives who have since then retired from their services in the corresponding financial year 
2019-20 or later. 

 While we appreciate the difficulties of the management while trying to release payments to such executives, 
among whom many have been transferred to other companies and many have retired now, we request you 
for needful instructions for an early release of PRP. 

In anticipation of a positive response and early action   from your end. 

With regards, 

  

  

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

 

 
 


